
 

 

 
Amphitheater Boat Docking Rentals 

 
Event Information:  
 
Friends of Waterfront Park is pleased to announce the return of their highly anticipated event, Sailing 
Into Summer, featuring musical entertainment and yacht rock vibes from Louisville’s popular band, 
Tony and the Tan Lines. As the sun sets over our beloved donor supported public oasis, enjoy the 
smooth sounds of all your Tan Line favorites. To enhance the experience, savory and delicious bites 
will be available for purchase from the award-winning local restaurant North of Bourbon, ensuring a 
culinary experience at its finest. 
 
The event will take place at the Brown-Forman Amphitheater at Waterfront Park on Friday, May 30th 
from 6 to 10p.m. In addition to North of Bourbon, there will be a full bar with beer, bourbon, and other 
spirits available for purchase. 
 
This event directly supports Friends of Waterfront Park and their ongoing support and fundraising for 
Waterfront Park. Waterfront Park is a non-profit public park made possible by the generosity of 
Waterfront supporters. Come set sail with us on Friday, May 30th as we embark on this exciting 
summer adventure together at Waterfront Park! 
 
Tickets to the event are $25 per person in advance, and $30 at the door. Children under 10 years 
old receive free admission. For tickets, to become a sponsor, and for additional information, visit 
sailingintosummer.com. 

Docking Information 

Waterfront Park will be renting out the amphitheater boat dock slips with conjunction with the Sailing 
Into Summer event:  

• Docking Duration: 
- Beginning Wednesday, May 28 – perfect for those also attending WFPK Waterfront 
Wednesday! 
- Boats may remain docked through the weekend. 

• Availability: 
- 9 slips available – map attached  

• Fee: 
- $150 per slip (flat fee for the entire duration) 
- Note: This fee does not include admission to the event. 

Questions or Reservations – Please contact:  

Alex Vega  
Coordinator 
Waterfront Park 
Alexander.Vega@louisvilleky.gov  
502-574-3768  
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